
FOI request to the Greater London Authority submitted on 6 June 2016 

#4231 

 
“…may I ask you to disclose (under the Section 1 of the 
FOI act 2000 ) the GLA's contact agreement with London citizens CLT limited?” 
 
 

The Greater London Authority’s response sent 20 June 2016 

The GLA does not have a contract or agreement in place with London Citizens or London CLT in 
relation to the St Clements site. The GLA has secured the development of the site through a 
Development Agreement with the housing developer Galliford Try plc. 


